
BORDERS GRADUALLY OPENING
By the Resolution of the Government of the Russian Federation
of 25.03.2021, it was decided to resume air services from
April 1, 2021 with Germany and a number of other countries.

In agreement with the German aviation authorities, regular
flights  will  be  resumed  on  the  routes  Frankfurt  am  Main-
Moscow-Frankfurt am Main five times a week, Frankfurt am Main
–St.  Petersburg  –  Frankfurt  am  Main  three  times  a  week,
Moscow-Berlin-Moscow five times a week and Moscow-Frankfurt am
Main-Moscow three times a week.

That is, only 16 flights per week.
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